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Comments: I strongly appose these proposals. These changes have positive intentions but significant negative

results which will decrease climbers safety when spending time in national parks by impeding the proper

maintenance and establishment of fixed anchors. Also the restriction of new routes on non-Wilderness lands is

unenforceable and would only add confusion and bureaucracy to enjoying our countries natural land. Please

reconsider this proposal


